Fulmore, Janice

I o
From: ' smtprelay
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 11:19 AM
To: Statements
Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Nathan Monroe

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Nathan Monroe

Email :

nate@bujltwright-construction.com

Docket

E-7 Sub 1155

Message

As a ratepayer and building professional in Western North Carolina, I cannot stress enough how much DEP'’s
Residential New Construction Program has done to promote efficiency, save money, and reduce greenhouse
gases. The incentive has produced quantifiable savings, and we have seen firsthand more savings in the DEP
territory versus DEC where the incentive has been in place for several years. Having the incentives available in
DEC territory would be good for residents of our state. [ am asking the Commission to weigh in on this matter

and to direct DEC and the gas utilities to come up with a solution that will allow this incentive to be available
for DEC customers. Thank you, Nathan Monroe

E-mall correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.
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Fulmore, Janice

I————— e S —
From: smtprelay

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 2:03 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Subrnitted by chris VAN DE RIET

Statement of Position Submitted

1\\Iame

chris VAN DE RIET

Email |

chrisv@ncmodulars.com

Docket

Docket# E-7 Sub 1155

Message

I think this program should expand. it will encourage our customers to invest in additional energy saving items

on there home. It also will encourage builders to build more energy efficient homes, which is good for the
customer, the builder and the environment. )

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carclina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.
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